Information Paper

To:  Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, District Grant Writer

CC:  Anthony Orr, Superintendent
Subject: “Teaching Art Together” (TAT) grants awarded
Date: January 20, 2015
Boston School, Cox’s Creek Elementary School and Bloomfield Elementary School have all been awarded TAT (Teaching Art Together) artist residencies sponsored by the Kentucky Arts Council. These are competitive grants and each school applied seperately, with four awards total, out of four applications presented. Each residency is for a specific length of time and for a specific arts program. 
•
Boston received two awards, one for a Visual and Performing Arts project with artist Carla Grover. This project will compare and contrast the cultural groups that created Appalachian culture, music and dance. The project will be a 10-day residency to run 2-16 through 2-27. The second redidency, also a 10-day residency, will be with artist Octacvia Secton and focus on Appalachian storytelling and culture.

•
CCE was awarded a five-day residency with with artist Deborah Denenfield, who will focus on Native American dance. This project will primarily involve 4th and 5th grades, and is scheduled for 2-2 rhrough 2-6.

•
BES was awarded a a 10-day residency for a visual arts project with artist Carrie Neumayer. The artist will help students create several small murals that depict key moments in American history. The project will primarily target fifth grade students but will also involve younger students through peer tutoring. The residency is scheduled for 3-16 through 3-27.
In all, KAC awarded these schools $4,200, together, with a total applicant match of $2,800 required.

No action is required.
